Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Coty Woolf <northjettyservices@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 8:02 AM

To: Groves, Amber

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; tsam@cazapetro.com
Subject: Re: Delineation plan for Forehand 22 State #8 H

Attachments: Delineation Report and Remediation Plan.pdf

All,

Please find attached the delineation report and remediation plan for Caza Forehand 22 State # 8 H site for your
review. Please feel free to contact me anytime with any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Coty Woolf

President/Senior Project Manager
North Jetty Environmental Services
432.897.4988 office

432.897.4977 fax

235.669.5735 cell

On Wed, Nov 8, 2017 at 1:01 PM, Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us> wrote:

Coty,

NMSLO agrees with NMOCD on delineation plan approval.

Thank you,

Amber Groves
Remediation Specialist

Field Operations Division



(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell

New Mexico State Land Office

2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117

Hobbs, NM 88240

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail transmission, including all documents, files, or previous e-mail messages attached
hereto, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not read this transmission and
that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in and/or attached to this
transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the
sender and delete the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner. Thank you.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 7:05 AM

To: Coty Woolf <northjettyservices@gmail.com>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; tsam@cazapetro.com

Subject: RE: Delineation plan for Forehand 22 State #8 H

RE: Caza Operating * Forehand Ranch 22 St 8 * 2RP-4395 * DOR: 9/1/17

Coty,

Your delineation proposal is approved. The proposal indicates samples will be obtained to 5’ bgs. Sample depth is to be
determined by impact, and may require samples to be obtained at depths greater than 5’.

Please advise once this work has been scheduled. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.



Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street

Artesia, NM 88210

575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Coty Woolf [mailto:northjettyservices@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 4:09 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; tsam@cazapetro.com

Subject: Delineation plan for Forehand 22 State #8 H

All,
Please find attached the delineation plan for Caza Forehand 22 State #8 H, 2RP-4395.
Regards,

Coty
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